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 Bill No.: HB 2923 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:  9051 

 Author: Rep. Provenzano and Rep. Waldron 

 Date: 2/13/2020 

 Impact:  District-level impact; 

  Total amount unknown 
 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2923, as introduced, provides teachers who have graduated from an accredited or approved 

teacher education program after November 1, 2020, with a one year head start on the teacher 

salary schedule. Instead of starting at year zero, the teacher would start at year one (1). 

 

This one year credit would not apply to a teacher issued an emergency or provisional certificate, 

or an alternative teaching certificate.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as it is currently written, will result in a fiscal impact on the district level. 

However, while the salary increments are static, it is not known how many may qualify for this 

benefit, therefore a fiscal impact cannot be determined. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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